
From: Tracie Ward <Tracie.Ward@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 4:16 PM 
To: Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org>; Richard Superfine 
<Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Attendance at the 4th Infraday Midwest Conference 
 
Ms. Soni and Mr. Superfine: 

 

AIS received an invitation to attend the 4th Infraday Midwest Conference on June 13, 2023 at 

the Hotel Chicago Downtown. Below are the required details regarding the event: 

 

(i) Donor: Infraday 

(ii) Gift: Ten (10) complimentary tickets. 

(iii) Tickets to attend the 4th Infraday Midwest Conference on June 13, 2023. 

(iv) Gift Amount: $695.00/ticket * 10 = $6,995.00 

(v) This event aims to bring together policymakers, industry experts, researchers, and 

stakeholders to discuss the challenges and opportunities related to infrastructure development 

and modernization across the Midwest region.  

(vi) I am accepting the tickets on behalf of the City for AIS staff attendance. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Tracie J. Ward, Training Officer 

City of Chicago - Department of Assets, Information, and Services (AIS) 
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